32 Henbury View Road,

Corfe Mullen,

Wimborne,

Dorset.

BH21 3TT

11 June 2018

Dear Martin,

Just a quick note to say thank you for an excellent routine at Broadstone Golf Club on Friday.  Many of the members present approached me after you had left and also on Saturday expressing how much they enjoyed the routine.  Everyone had a great night due in no small part to you.

I am also extremely grateful for your assistance in moving the date at such short notice due to the adverse weather in March.

Kind Regards

Phil Purvis

